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11 December 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Active Holidays: Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd December 2020 

  

As part of our community work at AFC Bournemouth and following on from initiatives that 

Marcus Rashford has launched around holiday activity, we are running a free Active Holidays 

event for School children. The activity will take place on Monday 21st - Wednesday 23rd 

December and all three days will be 10:00-3:00. Your child will take part in a number of 

different sports activities and workshops, as well as other elements which are being run 

nationwide by all Football League and Premier League clubs. A free lunch meal will also be 

provided, as well as snacks and drinks throughout the day. 

  

Due to the nature of the event, we require attendance on all three days once signed up and 

it will be held on site at Bourne Academy. Spaces are capped, so will be given out on a first 

come, first served basis. 

  

If your child is interested in attending, please email me at matthew.underwood@afcb.co.uk 

with your Child’s name and your contact number. We can then start the process to confirm 

their place. 

  

Many thanks, 

  

Matt Underwood 

Premier League Kicks Project Lead 
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